
1

Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 11:02 AM
To: 'Tina Tecce'
Cc: Nonnye Grant
Subject: RE: Docket 20170000-OT

Good morning Ms. Tecce,  
 
We are in receipt of your attached change of information.  We are forwarding your message to Nonnye Grant as she 
updates the company information in our Master Commission Directory.  If she has any questions, she will be in contact 
with you. 
 
Thank you for your information. 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Tina Tecce [mailto:tina@x2comm.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 10:35 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 20170000-OT 
 
Dear Carlotta, 
 
I am responding to a notice dated today with the above referenced Docket number.  Jose.gordo@ymaxcorp.com is no 
longer a working address.  Please change the email address on file to tina.tecce@ymaxcorp.com and if there can be an 
additional email address please add Thomas.Fuller@magicjack.com.  Please let me know if have any questions. 
 
--  
Thanks, 
Tina 
 
Tina Tecce 
(908) 806 7096 
 




